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Team Canada Welcomed in Sydney

August 2, 2009 - The Canadian Contingent was formally welcomed to the 2009 International Cup at a Welcome Party
held in Sydney, Australia on August 2 2009.

Most of the Contingent have already been in-country for a few days and have been enjoying the sights of Sydney as
well as preparing themselves for the upcoming competition at daily practices.

At the Welcome Party included, several 'best wishes' were read to the Contingent from supporters still in Canada. In
addition, the Contingent received wishes of '‘Good Luck' from Canada's Consul General in Sydney, Tom MacDonald.

Anyone wishing to send their own special greeting to the Contingent is welcome to do so by sending an email to
ic2009 @ cbtf [dot] ca.

The competition begins on August 6 and continues through August 9. Refer to the Schedule of Events [1] to see which
events are happening on which day. All days and times posted are Sydney local.
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